
It’s amazing how quickly a week at Ferry Beach goes by 
in the summertime. We hope you had an amazing time 
singing and being emmersed in all things music,  while 
also engaging in outdoor activities and some quality 
beach time. We hope that you alo created new and 
strengthened old friendships. Above all, we hope you 
leave with many amazing memories of these these days 
at Ferry Beach!

We’re so glad we were able to have you at Ferry Beach 
once again and for the more normal experience, than 
in previous years. We hope we will see you again 
sometime this summer, but if not we are excited to 
see you next year!  In the meantime, please make sure 
you are following us on social media for photos from 
the week, updates and cool things happening at Ferry 
Beach!

Cathy Stackpole
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